
Peek of the Week 
Woodland — 4th March 2022. 

Our Learning 

English 

This week in class, we have been exploring the story 
‘Alice in Wonderland’ for World Book Day. First, we took 
part in a rabbit inspired sensory circuit and created a 
chalk      rabbit pieces of artwork. Next, we looked at the 
character of Alice and sorted sentences to describe her. 
Then, we thought about what the characters were doing 
throughout the story and wrote ‘what doing’ sentences. 
Finally, we played a range of card games, such as snap, 
working on our turn taking skills.  Next week,  we start 
our new book ‘The Queen’s hat’.  

Mrs Toland’s maths  

This week, we have been ordering numbers. We have 
used a range of maths manipulative such as Numicon 
and dienes and used our maths skills to play an ordering game on the 
ipads.  

Miss Hall’s maths. 

This week, Miss Hall’s maths group have been adding 
ones using a number line. Next week, they will be adding 
tens using a number line.  

Afternoons. 

We have been very busy in the afternoon this week. We 
have created several pieces of artwork inspired by Alice 
in Wonderland for a whole school display, including 
drawing our own portraits on playing cards and design-
ing a mosaic teacup.  

We also iced the cupcakes we made before half term and 
using our measuring skills to concocted potions to make 

Important information  

Please send your child to 
school with a named water 
bottle. 

Library is on Monday 

P.E is now on Wedsneday 

18th March—Red Nose Day 

Week beginning 14th March—
Science Week  

 Star of the week: Aayan 

 

Contact us:  

01628 600300 Symbol of the week: 
story 


